
Bachelors of Arts in Early Childhood
Education with a Special Education

and Bilingual Endorsements Contact

Meet the Teacher
About Me

My Favorites

I am Mrs. Rachel. I completed
a 2 year Teacher Residency
program with CPS while
attending Roosevelt University.
I graduated with my degree in
Early Childhood Education,
with a Special Education and
Bilingual Endorsement. After
two years in the classroom
under mentors, I am excited to
be at Beard! My husband and I
have 4 children and we love to
eat & travel. I enjoy spending
my free time with my family
outdoors, traveling, and
capturing memories through
photography. I am so excited
for this school year, it is going
to be great!

COLOR: Green

HOBBY: Photography and

traveling

DRINK: Water

CANDY: Reese's

FOOD:  Cuban food

Education

Email:
rduran18@cps.edu


